
Dear Year 9,  

On Wednesday 5th July we have arranged for you to have a 2 hour study skills session, as part of your 

preparation to start your GCSE courses. The session is called Super Speedy Study Skills and will be 

presented by Positively You, who have supported thousands of students all over the UK to give 

them tips, suggestions and help them be ready for and manage the experience of doing their GCSE 

and being confident in the coming two years. They will give you practical suggestions on how best to 

prepare for next year and also how to best manage independent work during your study of your 

exam courses. If you want to find out any more information about the day, I’ve included a clip from 

their website for you to watch: 

Super Speed Study Skills - Positively You 

Each session will last 2 hours and you will be in the Norris Hall. We have arranged for half the year 

group to do the session at a time.  

All students are expected to be in school on Wednesday for the times indicated below. 

All students are expected in full school uniform on the day.  

The arrangements for the day are given below: 

Times Activity 

 Gate 

8.50 Student gate by the MUGA is opened and WCH students make their 

way to be registered in G12 (W), G14 (C) and G19 (H) 

  

Teachers will take you to the Norris Hall once registered.  

9.10 - 11.10 (period 1 

and 2) 

WCH in Norris Hall for Positively You super speedy study skills session 

 

Break time WCH students leave via the MUGA student gate. 

 

WCH students who have free school meals may collect a packed lunch 

from the dining hall if you would like one. 

 

Student gate by the MUGA is opened and WCH students make their 

way home and GSF students make their way to be registered in G12 

(G), G14 (S) and G19 (F) 

 

Teachers will take you to the Norris Hall once registered. 

11.30 (period 3) GSF in Norris Hall for Positively You super speedy study skills session 

 

12.30  Lunch 

 

Only dining room and Greek theatre area will be open. 

 

12.50 Whistle will go 10 minutes before your session starts again. Please use 

this time to go to the toilet and fill water bottles and sit in your form 

class, as if ready for an exam, in dining hall ready to go back into Norris 

Hall 

https://positivelyyou.org.uk/attainment-raising/super-speed-study-skills/


1.00 GSF in Norris Hall for Positively You super speedy study skills session 

 

2.00 GSF student to be dismissed and will leave via the MUGA student gate 

 

If you should have any questions about the arrangements for the day, please see Mr O’Brien or Ms 

Marriott.  


